
                                                                        

DIARY DATES 

Wed 1st March — Godrevy Kernow      

Tales @ Hayle School 6 pm  

Thurs 2nd March - St Piran’s Concert 

(Choir) eve 

Fri 3rd March  - St Piran’s Procession Pz am             

Godrevy 

Mon 6th March  -  KS2 Stay Safe Workshops am 

Thurs 9th March - Treen Parent Consultation day 

Mon 20th March - Godrevy Consultation day 

Tues 21st March - Mousehole Consultation day 

Wed 29th March - Fistral Consultation day 

Fri 31st  March – End of Term  

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Fistral class have been taking part in a na-

tional  competition - Wordmania. This is a 

race against the clock to build as many words 

as possible in 3 minutes. 

Years 3 and 4 achieved 1st place in the South 

West. 

Year 3 achieved 3rd  in the whole of the UK , 

winning £200, and Year  4  came 4th. 

       WELL DONE FISTRAL CLASS 

 

 

World Book Day is next Thursday, 2 March.  We 

have given the children their book tokens today and 

details of where and when they can be spent are 

printed on the tokens.  We are, however, postpon-

ing our celebration until later in the month when we 

will be having a BOOK WEEK to raise the profile of 

reading in the school. This will include dressing up 

and also defending  last year’s  1st place in a nation-

al reading competition. More details to follow but 

do start thinking about your child’s costume. 

Date: 24 February 2017 Attendance:  95.4% 

 

 

Many children, in both KS1 and KS2, talk about the 

computer games they play at home.  We are becom-

ing increasingly aware that many of these games are 

inappropriate for primary school children.  Please 

take a look at the link below for advice about what 

games are suitable.  We hope you find this helpful 

and supportive. 

Saferinternet4kids 

ST PIRAN FURRY DANCE - FRIDAY, 3 MARCH 

Godrevy class will be taking part in the annual St Piran in Penwith celebrations in Penzance next 

Friday, 3 March.  The dancing starts at the top of Causewayhead and follows the usual route 

through Queen’s Square, The Acorn, St Mary’s Terrace, Morrab Gardens, Morrab Road and back to 

St John’s Hall.  Please come and enjoy the celebration if you can. 

file:///M:/2016-2017/pdf news/Supporting-young-people-online.pdf


KERNOW TALES - GODREVY CLASS 

Don’t forget that next Wednesday Godrevy class 

are performing at Hayle Community School at 6 pm, 

along with other local primary schools.  Children 

need to arrive at the school at 5.30  pm and, if you 

are not staying for the performance, be collected at 

7 pm.  There will be a final rehearsal during the 

afternoon and children will travel to and fro by  

minibus. 

St Erth Chapel  

 

190th Anniversary Celebrations 

The Chapel are holding a Quiz 

evening tomorrow, Saturday, 25 

February, at 7.30 pm.  Refresh-

ments will be available.  

Local crime—We have had a 

report from the police of a theft 

from a parked vehicle in Hayle 

yesterday afternoon.  Please 

make sure that you don’t leave 

valuables in your car. 

Camp Kernow—Please make sure that all deposits for 

this summer’s visit to Camp Kernow are made as soon as 

possible.  We need a £10 deposit for Year 2 and a £25 

deposit for Years 3 and 4.  These should have been paid 

by 31 January.  We do need these in order to secure 

your child’s place at camp. 

PARENT CONSULTATION DAYS 

9AM - 5 PM 

 

TREEN - Mrs Thomas Thursday, 9 March 

GODREVY - Mr Hammond Monday, 20 March 

MOUSEHOLE - Mrs Murgatroyd/Mrs Golder Tuesday 21 

March 

FISTRAL - Miss Bloxam Wednesday, 29 March 

This term we have decided to trial a Parent Consultation 

Day rather than just an evening.  We hope this will enable 

parents to have a wider range of time options and a slightly 

longer  appointment with the Class teacher to discuss your 

child’s  progress.  We understand that this may mean you 

have to visit school on more than one occasion for siblings 

using this new process and we will ask for parent feedback 

after all Parent Consultation Days are complete.  Please 

make your appointment using the e-Schools booking     

system.  If you have any problems please contact Jane or 

Heidi in the school office who may be able to assist. 


